
Waterfront Environmental Committee
Saint Clair Shores, Michigan

Permission to Participate in Storm Drain Stenciling and/or I-94 Entrance/Exit Ramp Clean Up

My child, _______(Listed Below)__________, has my permission to participate in the Storm
Drain Stenciling scheduled throughout the year ________ and/or the I-94 Entrance/Exit Ramp
Clean Up scheduled from May to October _______ (year). I understand that my child may ride
in cars of other students participating in the event and/or ride in the cars of members of the
Waterfront Environmental Committee to reach stenciling and/or cleanup locations. I understand
that the nature of the activities dictate that students will be working, in part, on street and/or
exit/entrance ramp sides, may be using spray paint, and may be picking up rubbish.

Although the Waterfront Environmental Committee works to ensure the safety of each student
taking part in the activities, I understand the Committee, its members, property owners, and the
City of Saint Clair Shores, Eastpointe, or Roseville (or any other participating city, township or
school district), is not liable or responsible for any bodily injury that may occur as a result of the
scheduled stenciling or clean up or for property damage that may occur to the property or
volunteers or others. I understand that it is my responsibility to ensure that my child acts
responsibly and safely while participating in this service.
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